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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 8:35 AM
To: 'Jean Warren'
Subject: RE: docket number 160021-E1

Good morning Ms. Warren,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Jean Warren [mailto:BlkBear1@msn.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 8:53 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: docket number 160021-E1 
 
Gentlemen, Ladies: 
 
Please consider  the disabled and elderly.  We have not received COLA increases in a while and any increases 
designed to enhance the profits of a company, with no benefit to consumers strains our budget to the point of 
choosing to go without.  When that choice is for a necessity, such as electricity in Florida the results can be 
disastrous.   
 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Jean Warren 
2501 Prosper St. #35 
Palatka, FL 32177 
 
 BlkBear1@msn.com 
  
   
"It's not good to let any kid near a container that has a skull and crossbones on it, because there might be a 
skeleton costume inside and the kid could put it on and really scare you."  ??? Jack Handey 
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